
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release  September 26, 2022 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempting to Identify Business Burglar 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the suspect pictured below who 
committed a burglary at the Dugout Sports business, located at 26302 I-45 in Spring, Texas. On September 
9, 2022, at about 2:30 AM, the suspect forced entry into the business and stole numerous baseball bats, with 
an estimated value of $4-$5,000. The male drove away in a 2000 white Chevrolet step side pickup (TX 
license plate FTP3316), with a pink or red Chevrolet emblem on the front of the truck. The pickup has been 
sold and no longer belongs to the registered owner.   
 
If anyone recognizes this vehicle or has information on the identity of the suspect, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case #22A271164.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Hudson, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
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